
 The Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex, handicap, veteran status, 
sexual orientation, gender identity or marital status in its administration of educational programs, activities or employment practice. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Superintendent Report 
February 7, 2023 
 
 

 We are grateful to School Specialty supplies for generously donating a large number of 
school supplies at an approximate value of $2, 000. 

 
 We have had four snow days this school year.  Pending no additional snow days or 

unplanned school closings, our last school day will be Tuesday, June 20, 2023.  Our 
graduation ceremony is scheduled for Friday, June 9, 2023. 
 

 The month of January has been challenging with the inclement weather.  We want to 
commend our facility staff for all of the work they have done to keep our buildings safe 
and open.   A huge thank you goes out to the following staff:  Robert Erb, Ann Bird, 
Joshua Morrow, Peter Stephenson, Eric Bouldin, Jacklyn Bird, William Carey, Scott 
Hasu. 
 

 We also would like to extend our gratitude to our wonderful food services staff!  
Stephanie Barber, Kristi Costello, Donna Garnham, Melodie Jones, and Tammy Smith 
have stepped up to address some  issues that have occurred due to the absence of a food 
services director, as well as the impact of power outages at our schools.  Thank you for 
all you do  
 

 We want to make you aware that we are in receipt of a new Blodgett ZEPH-100-E full 
size electric convection oven intended for our WLC kitchen.  We want to recognize and 
thank Tech Transport and Adam Lavallee for securing this donation for our school. 
 

 We are reviewing the feedback from stakeholders and preparing next steps to fill our 
WLC Principal vacancy.  Assistant Principal Katie Gosselin has done a terrific job 
leading us through this process! 
 

 The FRES Principal position will be posted on Friday, February 3, 2023.   
 

 FYI:  We are finalizing a date as soon as possible to cut down a very large oak tree that is 
cracked at LCS.  Due to safety concerns, we are keeping our LCS playground closed 
until the tree is removed.   
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